
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday  
NSPCC assemblies (letters e-mailed 

home) 

Tuesday 

 

Andy Little Worship time 

Y5 Educational outing to John  

Bunyan Lifepath 

Wednesday 

 

 

Kwik cricket festival—selected Y3/Y4 

children 

Open the book—Y1/Y2 

Parent forum meeting 7pm 

Thursday 
NSPCC workshops for Y5 & Y6 

Friday 

Mufti day for golden coin for the 

green team. 

 

Great Barford C of E Primary  
   Academy  

Growing together through learning, friendship,  
and worship Summer term — 2019 Friday 17th  May 2019 

 Y6 SATs treat day 
The Y6 children have worked exceptionally hard this 
week completing their SATs tests.  Today they have 
had a treat day!    
Mark Harlow kicked off the day with a football free-
style demonstration, and then the Y6 children chose 
either to attend freestyle workshops with Mark, or  
attend Craft workshops decorating bags, t-shirts and 
ceramics.  In the afternoon the children were treated 
to a film and a chocolate fountain. 

A fun, well-earned day was had by all. 
 

A very special THANK YOU should go to the Friends 
who supported this day, paying for the Freestyle 

Event and the Craft Resources 

 On Friday June 7th the  
Circus is coming to Great 
Barford Primary Academy 

 
During the day, the children will all 

take part in workshops run by the cir-
cus performers.   

 
At 6.15pm there will be a perfor-

mance by the Circus (the children 
will not be performing) 

 
Tickets are available from: 

https://www.ticketsource.co. 
uk/great-barford-circus  

 
Again, we are incredibly lucky that  the 

Friends have funded the workshops 
for the children.  

 
Tickets for the circus are £7.00 

 Battery boxes 
A reminder to bring in 
your old and used bat-
teries.  You can post 
them in the large bat-
tery box at the bottom 
of the main stairs.  Mrs 
Criddle has spare  
battery boxes should 
you need one! 

 Help needed! 
On Thursday 6th June, at 7pm we will 
need help erecting the big top tent for 

the circus.   
 
On Friday 7th June, after the circus 

performance has finished, we need 
help taking the chairs inside and tak-
ing down the tent. 

 

Please let the office know if you 
are able to help...many thanks! 

 There will be a double Stars 
& Values next week! 

 Exciting News! 
We would like to say 

Congratulations to Mrs 
Buckingham who is going 
to have a baby later this 

year.  A wonderful life of 
mud kitchens and messy 

play lies ahead! 


